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Pupil Term Dates 2013/2014                
Term 6    2

nd
 June – 18

th
 July at 1.15pm    

 

Pupil Term Dates 2014/2015 
Term 1    4

th
 September 2014 – 24

th
 October at 3.30pm 

Term 2    3
rd

 November – 19
th
 December at 1.15pm 

Term 3    5
th
 January 2015 – 13

th
 February at 3.30pm 

Term 4    23
rd

 February – 27
th

 March at 1.15pm 
Term 5    13

th
 April – 22

nd
 May at 3.30om 

                Bank Holiday 4
th
 May  

                8
th

 May – Inset Day – School Closed 

Term 6    1
st
 June – 17

th
 July at 1.15pm 

         
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

School Bank 

If you want money from your account for the summer 

holidays you need to come in and sign a withdrawal form, 

the credit company need 2 weeks notice so make sure you 

get the form completed in plenty of time. 

 

 

Date Amendment 

 

Please note the school will be closed for inset day on Friday 

8
th

 May 2015. 

WSFA Disco 

 

Please come along to our next disco on Thursday 3
rd

 July. 

KS1 – 5-6pm 

KS2 – 6.15-7.30pm 

£1.50 entry, tickets available on the door. 

Pizza and chips - £1.50 

 

This is also the year 6 leavers disco. A separate letter will be 

sent to all year 6 children later this week. 

 

Congratulations 
 
Congratulations to Mr Underwood and his wife on the birth of 
their daughter this week. 

WFSA World Cup Summer Fair 

On Thursday 10
th
 July our yearly summer fair will be taking 

place from 3.30pm in the school field.     

*Important Notice* 

We are desperate for volunteers to help man stalls at the 

summer fair. Without this help the fair will not be able to go 

ahead. Please see a member of the WFSA by next 

Wednesday 2
nd

 July if you can help. 

 

A final decision on whether to run the fair this year will be 

made by the end of next week 

 

           

          

Mufti Days 

We have several mufti days coming up to tell you about. 

The WSFA are holding mufti days for donations towards the 

summer fair. 

 

Friday 4
th
 July– Tins 

Please can all tins be left by the new PTA shed in the KS1 

playground. 

 

Thursday 10
th
 July – Sweets and Chocolate 

 HMS Courageous Visit 

On Monday our year six children had the opportunity to visit 

HMS Courageous. The crew on board congratulated our 

children for being “maturely well behaved whilst both 

charming and inquisitive”.  

The year six children had a great time and photos will be on 

our website soon. 

 

Freeze Pop Fridays! 

Yes it’s that time of year again and the WSFA will be selling 

freeze pops on the KS1 playground at the end of the school 

day on a Friday. 

Prices from 20p 

 

 

Dartmoor Training Centre Residential Visit 

Final Payment Due 

A reminder to parents of children attending the residential 

visit, any outstanding payments need to be paid by Monday 

30
th

 June.   

Thank you.  

 

Sports Kit 
 
Please could you have a good search at home for any sports 
kits that have been borrowed by children involved in extra-
curriculum school sport. 
 
Thanks 
Mr Underwood 
 

School Uniform 

We have received our main delivery of school uniform.  It is 

now available to purchase from the school office. 

http://widewellprimary.eschools.co.uk/website

